JAMES CAPPLEMAN
ALDERMAN, 46TH WARD

July 23rd, 2013
William Sommerfield
Mid-City Parking, Inc.
325 W Huron St #713
Chicago, IL 60654

Re: 4750 N Winthrop parking lot and campaign donation

Dear Mr. Sommerfield:

COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIPS
BubceT AND GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS

CommITTEE, RuLEs anND ETHICS

HeALTH AND ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

Housing aND REAL ESTATE
LiceENSE AND CONSUMER PROTECTION

PEDESTRIAN AND TRAFFIC SAFETY

ZonNING, LANDMARKS AND BUILDING STANDARDS

I am returning your check for $500.00, which was submitted to my ward office on July 22nd,
2013 along with a request for alley access at 4750 N Winthrop. As a matter of law -- and as a
personal policy -- I am not allowed to accept donations of any sort for services rendered.

I look forward to continuing to work with you on matters in the 46th Ward, and wish you

continued success in your endeavors.

Sincerely,

James Cappleman
Alderman, 46th Ward

cc: Ex. Director Steve Berlin, Dept. of Ethics
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